GOVERNING BOARD NOTICE
GOVERNING BOARD RETREAT - March 22, 2015
49ers Rincon Grill Meeting Room
12000 E Tanque Verde Rd
Tucson AZ 85749

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.01, notice is hereby given that three or more members of the
Tanque Verde Unified School District Governing Board may attend the TVUSD Board
Retreat on Sunday, March 22, 2015 beginning at 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. at 49ers Country
Club, 12000 E. Tanque Verde Rd, Tucson,

AZ 85749.

The Governing Board Retreat scheduled for March 22, 2015
has been cancelled for lack of quorum.



